
Antitrust Violation Acknowledgment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Stakeholder's Name] 

[Stakeholder's Address] 

Dear [Stakeholder's Name], 

We are writing to formally acknowledge the recent findings regarding antitrust violations that 

have been identified within our organization. As key stakeholders, it is essential to communicate 

transparently regarding our commitment to compliance and to uphold ethical business practices. 

We take the implications of these violations seriously and are actively cooperating with 

regulatory authorities to address and rectify the situation immediately. Our commitment to fair 

competition and integrity remains our utmost priority. 

We will be implementing necessary measures to prevent any future occurrences and ensure 

adherence to antitrust laws. We value your trust and support as we navigate this challenge, and 

we are dedicated to keeping you informed of our progress. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

our compliance team at [Compliance Team Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Company Contact Information] 


